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LETTER TO EDITOR

Helping Others is What We Do
The story by Carlos Alfonso Sandoval Miranda in the 
September/October 2015 issue, “Giving Back to the 
Community,” highlights one of the very best attributes of 
our membership—the desire to help others. The efforts of 
our Latin American members to help indigenous people 

impacted by an infrastructure project speaks well of the 
professionals involved.

 Carlos did a great job in identifying the social and economic 
problems, and then sharing how people, companies and 
agencies from around Mexico came together to improve 
the situation for those directly impacted. Not only was the 
article well written, it clearly demonstrates that we bring 
more to our projects than just meeting deadlines and 
budgets. Our projects can improve the quality of life for the 
local community.
 
Helping others has long been a part of the IRWA history, and 
it’s great to see that it will continue as a part of our future as 
the Association continues its global growth. 

Glenn Winfree, SR/WA 
Duke Energy


